
 

Northern Albemarle Community Foundation 

announces new advisory board chair 

For immediate release -- 2/25/16 

The Northern Albemarle Community Foundation has named Phyllis Bosomworth of 

Elizabeth City the new chair of the advisory board. 

Bosomworth is a leader in business and civic life in the northern Albemarle area. She 

serves as president of Long & Foster Realtors and is actively involved in the Rotary 

Club, North Carolina Public Policy Board, Chamber of Commerce, College of the 

Albemarle Foundation Board and First United Methodist Church. She is a graduate of 

the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill and Leadership North Carolina. 

“I am very excited to work with leaders across northern Albemarle to benefit our local 

community,” Bosomworth said. 

The Northern Albemarle Community Foundation was established in 2001 to help donors 

create and build endowments to meet their philanthropic goals, make grants to local 

nonprofit organizations and support community needs in Camden, Gates, Pasquotank 

and Perquimans counties. In addition to Bosomworth, current board members are: 

Christi Quance (secretary), Kathy Leary (treasurer), Kathryn Scott (immediate past 

president), Dan Askew, Rebecca Elliott, Russell M. Hull, III, Joseph Peel, Becky Phelps, 

David Pureza, Jamilla Shipman and Matt Wood. The Northern Albemarle Community 

Foundation is an affiliate of the North Carolina Community Foundation. 



For further information, contact NCCF Regional Associate Natalie Jenkins Peel at 252-

562-9824 or npeel@nccommunityfoundation.org or visit the NCCF website at 

nccommunityfoundation.org. 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $101 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $237 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 

broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and 

community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels. 

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 
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